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Open Forum on 

Transition. 

29th January 2025 

10.00 - 1.00 @ Daggers 

Football Club, Dagenham. RM10 7XL 

This meeting will focus with the help for Linda, to identify what needs to 

be done with the Transition in the Borough. 

Parents carers who are in transition with their children/Young. (Year 8 

onwards) 

 

JUST SAY are holding an Transition workshops with  

Linda Jordan Senior Adviser of Children and young people’s programmes  

on the 29th January @ Dagenham and Redbridge football.  

Time: 9.45-10 networking  

10am start 

12.30 Finish.  

A light lunch will be provided.  

Parents carers are advised to book their spaces by texting the Just Say 

phone number on 07936851199. 

 


